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PRESS RELEASE 
July 3, 2025 

SEXUAL OFFENDER NOTIFICATION:  ADDRESS CHANGE 
 

Sheriff Mike Harrison announces the presence of a sexual offender in Gulf County.  
Gregory Harold Darrow is a white male with brown hair and hazel eyes. He is 51 years old, 
5’ 09" and weighs approximately 140 lbs. Darrow is a registered sexual offender and has  
changed his permanent address to 8961 CR 386 N in Overstreet. Darrow was convicted of 
a Sex Offense - Other State (Aggravated Sexual Battery) and Sexual Offender - Failure to 
Comply With Registration Requirements F.S. 943.0435(9). 
 
For information on registered sexual predators and sexual offenders download the Gulf 
County Sheriff’s Office smartphone app in the App Store or Google Play, or visit the Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement’s Sexual Offenders and Predators Database online.  You 
may also subscribe to e-mail notifications through the Florida Offender Alert System.   
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